
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ribble Valley Borough Council 

Housing & Development Control 

Phone: 0300 123 6780 

Email: developeras@lancashire.gov.uk 

  

Your ref: 3/2024/0172 

Our ref: D3.2024.0172 

Date: 29th March 2024 

  
 
FAO Lucy Walker 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
Application no:  3/2024/0172 
  
Address: Booths Berry Lane Longridge PR3 3NH 
 
Proposal: Proposed installation of two rapid electric vehicle charging stations 
and ancillary equipment to create four EV charging bays. 
 
The Local Highway Authority have viewed the plans and highway related documents and 
have no objection to the proposal.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ryan Derbyshire 
Assistant Engineer 
Highway Development Control  
Highways and Transport 
Lancashire County Council 
 


